
 

 

Monday 9th May 20222 

 

Dear Parents and children, 

The Queen’s Jubilee celebration in school – Friday 10th June 2022 

The school council would like to inform you that on Thursday 9th and Friday 10th 
June 2022 the children are having two cross curricular learning days themed on 
celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee. This will include some history, art and food 
technology, as well as lots of other planned learning opportunities such as writing 
to the Queen, creating a time capsule and gardening.  

On Friday 10th June we will be holding celebrations within the school day and the 
staff and children are invited to dress up as Kings and Queens, or in red, white and 
blue. We would love for each child to wear or make themselves a crown (or tiara), 
as we will be having a ‘Crown Jewel run’ as part of our planned events. 

The kitchen will theme their ‘Grab bags’ in the style of an ‘English picnic’ and the 
children will enjoy the baking they have created as part of the celebratory meal. 
All children will be invited to eat their picnics outside, dependent on weather. KS2 
children are welcomed to bring any (named) picnic blankets on the day, if they wish. 

The Congregational church have also launched a competition within school to 
design a flag, as part of the celebration bunting. The flag has been given to the 
children today and they have been told that they can decorate it in any way they 
wish linked to the Queen’s jubilee; pens, pencils, paint, stickers, gems… the list is 
endless! The flags should be handed back into their class teacher by Monday 23rd 
May 2022 to be entered into the competition to win a prize. There will be a prize 
for Reception & KS1 and a prize for KS2, and the bunting will be displayed by the 
church. 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

Mrs Ruddock  

Head of School 


